


Thursday, January 24

This year's Prom theme is ""A Walk Down
Memory Lane." For this theme they are In
need of photos of current junior and
seniors. These photos can be from any age,
group or individual. Please make sure
they are school appropriate. All photos
need to be emailed to Mrs. Gilmour by
March 4th. For more information check
your email.



Thursday, January 24

There will be an AOK
meeting Tuesday after
school In Mrs.
Donohue's room!



Thursday, January 24

Any student that did not
receive their report on
Wednesday can see Mrs.
Ascherman In the Guidance
office to pick theirs up.



